
OAK CREST 
YEARBOOK 2018-19 
PARENT ANNOUNCEMENT 
FORM 

 
Dear 8th Grade Parent(s): 
 
 It’s hard to believe, but in just a few short 
months, your students’ stay at Oak Crest will be just a 
memory. 8th grade Parent Announcements are a 
tradition among graduating students that let them know how much they are cared for. You know 
your student is amazing - well, here is your opportunity to show them in the 2018-19 Yearbook! 
By purchasing a Parent Announcements Ad for only $30.00, you can share just how special 
they are with your own submitted picture and in your own words.  
 
This 1/8 page ad* will be a cherished memory and the best part is how easy it is. Here are the few 
simple steps: 
 

1) Find a favorite picture (past or present) of your student (maximum 3 x 5). This 
picture will not be returned, so make sure you have copies. –OR- email your photo 
(.jpg format only) to jo.dube@sduhsd.net (Message: student name / PA Announcement) 

2) Fill out the form below. 
3) Place the information, picture, and payment in an envelope, and title it “Attention 

Yearbook Staff.” (Make any checks payable to Oak Crest Middle School.) – PA 
Announcements will not be placed until payment is received. 

 
*Note to Parents: We can keep the ad a secret until the yearbook is out, if you wish, or 
you can have your student drop it off in room K-4, or the front office at any time. Hurry! 
Don’t miss this golden opportunity! Space is limited and the deadline is Friday, 
February 22nd, so make sure you leave plenty of time to get your ad in. 
Thank you for your support, 

 
Sincerely, 
2018-19 Yearbook Staff 
Contact Mrs. Dube if you have any questions at: jo.dube@sduhsd.net (no phone calls please) 
*Maximum two ad spaces per person. Each space is $30.00; two ad spaces $55.00. (Discount of $5.00) 
 
 

2018-19 Parent Announcement Form 
 
Student Name: ________________________________ 
Parent/Guardian Name: _________________________ 
Phone Number: _______________________________ 
Message (20 words or less-PLEASE PRINT!): 
________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________ 
_______________________________________________________________________ 

Your Student’s Name 

 
Your message goes here. 

                      Please limit your  
                          words to 20 or less. 

mailto:jo.dube@sduhsd.net
mailto:jo.dube@sduhsd.net

